       NEWSLETTER 9 NOVEMBER 4-7
 Quick Reminders:
Our first parents meeting is on Thursday 8th of November, kindly try to be on time so I can stick to my schedule. Report cards will be sending on the 7th of November on classroom dojo.
Don’t forget to send library books on Monday; children who won’t bring the book back on Monday will lose their chance to borrow a new book for this week.
November reading logs were send home on Thursday, come on it’s a new month and I want all the kids to receive an award this time.
As the weather is getting cooler I would like you to send a long sleeve t-shirt to be kept in classroom for any circumstances.
This week we will be doing the following:
Introduce letter I with its sound and vocabulary (ice-cream, ice- skaters, ice-berg, ice-cubes, ice-box, ice-lollies, igloo, iguana, ink, invitation, island, Indian, iron, inch worm, idea, imagination). Review of other letters.
In Math will introduce number 8 and will carry on with our patterns, this week we will learn what comes next in patterns.
In Science: will talk about the importance of the sun and does it give us? (Heat and Light)
S.S: safety at school.
Thank you and looking forward to see you all on Thursday.
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